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Protection and Permanency TRANSMITTAL LETTER PPTL 07-11
TO:

Service Region Administrators

Service Region Administrator Associates

 


Regional Program Specialists

 


Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:


Michael Cheek, Director

Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:


October 1, 2007
SUBJECT:  Guardianship Services For Adults
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to notify staff of chapter revisions to Standards of Practice (SOP) relating to Guardianship Services.  These revisions and additions are an effort to further clarify Guardianship procedures and align SOP with the KY Guardianship Fiduciary Information System (KY GFIS).  Impacted SOP includes:
· Chapter 5, Guardianship Services for Adults
These changes supersede all previously issued SOP regarding these topics and are effective October 15, 2007.  If you have any questions concerning this transmittal letter, please contact Jennie Willson via email Jennie.Willson@ky.gov or phone (502) 564-7536 (4170).
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